
 
 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE 

 

Regarding the shift in the base rate decision announcement date  

   

October 3, 2022 Astana 

   

The National Bank of Kazakhstan (NBK) announces a shift in the announcement date of the 

NBK Monetary Policy Committee's decision on the base rate from October 24 to October 26, 2022. 

The change in the schedule of NBK decisions on the base rate is due to the amendments to the Law 

"On Holidays in the Republic of Kazakhstan" and the transfer of public holiday in the indicated 

period. 

Next scheduled decision of the NBK Monetary Policy Committee on the base rate will be 

announced on October 26, 2022 at 02:00 p.m. Astana time. 
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